

Morning ANNOUNCEMENTS

January 10th, 2024

Attention Spanish Club! Attention Spanish Club! We will not meet today, but rather next Wednesday instead. If you still haven't turned in your fundraiser permission slip, please do so to one of our officers or your Spanish teacher. Spanish Club, next Wednesday, January 17 ... ¡Olay!

The Academic Challenge Team at Valley Forge will have a meeting Tuesday, January 16th after school. If you are interested in joining us, please come to room 103. All Valley Forge students are welcome. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Vojta or Mrs. Simanella

Attention Valley Forge student and staff!! The Senior Advisory Board will be hosting the first ever "Valley Forge has got Talent" Come see the amazing show on Thursday January 18th at 7pm in the auditorium. Tickets will be sold at the door for \$5. Don't miss your talented classmates.

Attention all interested in Track and Field. There will be a short informational meeting on today afterschool in room 225. We will review signup information and winter conditioning for those athletes not in a winter sport. Questions, please see Mrs. Bokoch.

"Are you ready to be "a singular sensation?" You can be the "one" by joining our cast the Drama Club's Spring Musical A CHORUS LINE!!! We will be holding auditions Tuesday, January 16th and Wednesday, January 17th from 4pm-6pm in the auditorium. Make sure you sign up for an audition appointment by checking the theatre callboard in the hallway behind the auditorium. We'll also be having a meeting to learn the audition song this Thursday, January 11th from 4pm-6pm in the auditorium. We hope to see you there!!!! If you have any questions, please email Drama Club Coordinator, Mr. Bizub at bizubc@parmacityschools.org. See you at auditions!!!"

When visiting the Student Service Office, you must now be sure to

SIGN IN. Whenever you are in the office whether it is for a counselor visit, a call slip, any reason, you must now make sure that you sign in.

Patriots Perks coffee is back! Iced Coffee, Hot Chocolate & Tea will be sold during all lunch periods on Friday. All drinks are \$2.00 Come purchase some delicious drink on Friday.

If you get a Patriot Buck, don't forget to turn it in to Student Services. You will place them in a bin according to grade! You can earn incentives or rewards so make sure to turn them in! You can earn them from being respectful, responsible and/or ready to learn!

Attention students you need to come to the clinic and speak to the nurse if they are ill. Students should not call their parents to pick them up when they are sick, this must be done through the clinic staff only. Thanks!

Students must have a pass to go to the clinic.

Valley Forge Patriots are responsible, respectful, and ready to learn!

